
CHAPTER BL NEWS 
December 2021 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

January 3:   Book Club. Book is Making a Difference:  My Fight for Native Rights 

and Social Justice, by Ada Deer.  Leader:  Mary Jo Olson 

January 10:  Mah Jongg (location TBD) 

January 12: This meeting has been cancelled. 

January 26:  In Person Business Meeting.   

At Attic Angels Garden Room. 

Co-Hostesses:  Carolyn White, Sarah Rose, Sandy Burrus 

Founders’ Day, STAR Recipient Julia Rosendahl 

PCE Report:  Linda Graebner 

REMINDER:   

Due to continuing concerns about Covid, we will observe precautions in place at 

other community events and show a vaccination card or a negative Covid test taken 

within 48 hours of the time of the meeting.  

 

OTHER DATES 

 

December 31:  Dues Deadline ($55).  If you did not pay at the luncheon or pay by 

mail yet, please send to Sandy Burrus. 

 

PROPOSED AMENDMENT ACTION 

The proposed Amendments were unanimously approved at our Special Meeting on 

December 1st and have been submitted to the WI Amendments and 

Recommendations Committee.  The proposed Amendments now go to the 

International Study & Research Committee to be put in the proper wording and 

format.  They are then sent to the State President who will send them to all state 

chapters for a vote.  If approved by 2/3 of the local chapters, the Amendments will 

be presented for vote at the next state convention in June 2022.  If they pass there, 

the Amendments are then submitted to the S&R chair to be presented at the next 

International Convention.  We have a long way to go, and if we are not successful 

at any point, we can try, try again. 

             Below:  Chapter BL enjoyed a very special holiday luncheon at Blackhawk! 

 

 

 

  HOLIDAY BOOK GIVEAWAY 

 
How heart-warming…. more than 1000 

new books were given to appreciative 

parents and happy children!   

A huge THANK YOU to our sisters who 

generously gave their time and energy 

to make it happen: 

Sandy Burrus 

Mary Deininger 

Sara Lee Hinckley  

Linda Hogle 

Jean Nordlund 

Nancy Ross 

Sue Ullsvik 

Sharon Vinson 

Carolyn White 

From Mary Jo Olson and Rebecca  

Stockwell 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

elephant lion, fox, and rabbit work 

together to achieve their goal. 

Together as sisters, we too, can 

achieve our goal of generously 

funding our PEO scholarships 

this year. 
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